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THE YOUTH MINISTRY HAS BEEN ON THE RUN!  
 

Our theme is summer 
has been “Love One 
Another”.  Youth 
Ministry doesn’t just 
talk it , we have put it 
into action as well.  
Right before we headed 
out for our mission trip, 
we had a warm up Servant Day event, the weekend before.  
We, along with some very dedicated adults, removed a set 
of old shaky steps that were just about to fall to the side, 
for a gentleman that was really having trouble getting up 
and down those steps.  The youth ministry removed the old 
and replaced them with a new 8x8 deck.  The youth are 
getting really good at building decks.  We can come in one 
day, work really hard and have the task at hand completed 
by the end of the next day.  Another great job guys!  Thank 
you for giving for the benefit of others. 

   

 

 



YOUTH MISSION TRIP TO TENNESSEE, 2022 
The Youth Ministry traveled to 
Seymore, Tennessee this year to 
serve and serve they did.  For one 
week, these guys tackled a job that 
not many people would have taken 
on, but we accepted the 
opportunity,  sheet rock work!  Not 
one of our favorite things to do, 
but we took it upon ourselves to 
complete the job, and that we did.  
We felt like we were in a Karate Kid 
Movie, sand on, sand off, all day long, we 
put mud on and sanded mud off.   We hung 
sheet rock, mudded sheet rock and mudded 
some more.  And then came the sanding 
until finally, on Thursday afternoon, we 
completed the job and it must be said, it was 
a job well done!                                                                
Our youth ministry worked hard during the 
day and then rushed back to camp for a 
shower, dinner and then evening worship.  
Every night was special and built up to the 
last worship service on Thursday evening, 
which is always a very special evening.   

Thank you all for helping us have the opportunity to help others.   

 

VBS CAME TO TOWN AT ST. JAMES AND WAS A GREAT 
SUCCESS! 

A huge THANK YOU goes out to all that helped make VBS a success.  Our 
God is Monumental, powerful and loving!! 

 


